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Camden Ambulance Station – 30 October 2020 @18:30hrs  

 

Paranormal Investigators came to the Ambulance station to discover why we 
were experiencing unexplained activity at the station and asked the spirits to 
leave or please stop as it was affecting the paramedics who work there. 

There was the spirit of a little girl and an older woman. The little girl left 
when they asked but the older woman refused. I must say, there have been 
no more reports of unusual goings on since they came.  
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